
 

 

 
 

Notice to Competitors 
2018-08-30-1 

 

Centreboard Short Course Sprint 
Series Cup on September 23, 2018 

Abandoned 
 

MHYC Centreboard Competitors are advised that racing for 
Sunday 23 September 2018 has been abandoned.  The next 
scheduled day of racing is the Centreboard Club 
Championship Series on Sunday 14 October. 
 
  
David Staley 
Sailing Manager 
19 September 2018 at 1200hrs 


